To: Mayor <mayor@lavernia-tx.gov>
Subject: Floresville Peanut Festival

Good afternoon, I hope that your Monday is going great.

The Floresville Peanut Festival Association has recently elected the upcoming Royal Court and we are beginning our publicity events. I am reaching out as the Publicity Chair for the newly elected court to schedule their annual visit to the City of La Vernia during one of your City Council meetings where they will present your city with tokens of gratitude for years of support from your community and invite y'all to take part in the upcoming festivities. Please let me know what dates in June and July are available for this.

Thanks, Hannah Dugi Court Publicity Chair 830.534.6001

"Do something to make someone smile"

<Untitled 2.jpg>